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Opportunity to Support Students in Need
Dear Parents,
Warm greetings from Indian School Sur.
We are reaching out to ask for your support in helping children from families facing
financial hardship. You can choose to sponsor a child's school fees or assist with other
school-related expenses. Your contribution will make a meaningful impact on their
education and future.
If you are interested in getting involved with this cause or need more information,

please contact the undersigned or email us at principal@indianschoolsur.com

We ensure all sponsorships are handled with confidentiality and transparency. Thank
you for your ongoing support in making education accessible to all students.

Warm regards,
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